
Week beginning 11th February 

Maths 

This week the focus has been on multiplication. We learnt that ‘x’ means ‘lots of’. When 

working out 3 x 2, we can make   

                                                                                     

 

3 groups with 2 marks in each, then we add them up to total 6. 

English 

We continued to learn about pirates. The focus this week has been on using noun 

phrases to describe a pirate. Using the noun phrases we then progressed to writing a 

Wanted Poster. 

Science 

We went and looked at the patch of grass we have been observing as part of our 

longitudinal study. We had to note any changes from last time and predict what would 

happen to the grass over the next few months. 

           

Computing 

Badgers continued to learn about algorithms. Great fun was had by everyone using 

lightbot, even Mrs Douglass and Mrs Wilkins became quite competitive! 

Music 

Owls worked in groups to put together a sequence of sounds using different 

instruments. It was noisy but they showed great teamwork and prodcuced some 

interesting compositions! 
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PE 

We continued to work on our body tension whilst completing a sequence of 3 different 

movements on the apparatus. 

         

RE 

We have been learning about Authority and who has authority in our lives. We had an 

interesting discussion about who has the right to give us instructions or tell us what to 

do. We listened to the story Jesus calms the storm. 

Have a restful half term. 

      


